

## Community Information Bulletin # St. AnneCatholic Elementary School

June30,2023

In September 2022 Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) announced that the Ministry of Educationapproved funding for the reconstruction of St. Anne Catholic Elementary S(CF6S). In December, DPCDSB sted a Community Open House and Meeting, to share with parents and guardians the planned accommodation strategy to host St. Anne CF6Sents during the demolition and reconstruction of the St. Anne Sobl building.

This is a friendly reminder that for September 2023, St. Anne studentsim Kindergarten to Gade 8, who are in the English Track program will be hosted at St. Ursula CES, located at 11 Dwellers Road in Brampton.

St. Anne students wibe bused to St. Ursula CES for the duration of the demolition and rebuild. Bus stop locations for all St. Anne English Track students will be within the St. Anne CES boundary. Confirmed bus information will be available through STOTHE last week of August.

Studentswho attend the Extended French program at St. Anne will be hosted at St. Angela Merici CES located at 83 Edenbrook Hill Drive in Bramptomansportation St. Angela Merici CES will be provided for all eligible students

St. Anne will operate as a separate school within the host school buildings. The bell times for the schools will be offset,to minimizetraffic congestion at the beginning and end of the school day. The daily operation of St. Anne within St. Ursula and St. Angela Merici will be coordinated the minimize disruptions. This includes effet times for recess, lunch, gym and library. There will be minimal interactions between the schools. Before and after school care will continue to be provided for St. Anne students at the host locations.

DPCDSB will continue to provide updates to the St. Anne community through future Community Information BulletinsPlease contactor Related quiries.

Please not